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September 17, 2013

BABT FCB
Forsyth House,
Churchfield Road,
Walton-on-Thames,
Surrey,
KT12 2TD

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Dear Sirs or Madams,

We, Philips Healthcare, Home Monitoring, Lifeline Systems Inc., 111 Lawrence Street,
Framingham, MA 01702, (508) 988-3002, hereby authorize Jay Moulton, RF Exposure
Lab, LLC, to communicate with the FCC on our behalf regarding our grant application for
BDZ7000MHB.

This authorization expires on December 31, 2013.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Cook

Senior Engineering Manager
Philips Healthcare
Home Monitoring
508-988-3002
kimberly.cook@philips.com
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